
Maths 

Year 3 will be continue to look at 

shape and mass. Year 4 will  look at 

properties of shape,  position and 

direction and  statistics. 

The children will continue to im-

prove their mental mathematics 

strategies through weekly mental 

maths activities and will  be im-

proving their times tables by fol-

lowing TT Rock Stars,  Mathletics 

and Numbots. Year 4 will be taking 

part in the Y4 times tables check in 

June. There are links on your 

child’s blog page 

 

 

 

Science 

This term we will  continue to learn 

about a variety of topics in Science 

including fossils . 

 

  

 

 

English 
Our children will study 
the book ’Butterfly Lion’ 
written by  Michael 
Morpurgo.  Our writing 
will be based on this text. 
We will be writing a narrative and look-
ing at the features of a letter. 

Geography 

In geography, we will continue to look at 

rivers and then move onto world trade. 

Our trip to the Wolseley Centre on Mon-

day June 16th.  

 

 

 

 

 

RE 

This half term our theme is 
‘Patterns of  

Worship’ 

 

 

Computing     

This half- term we will be looking at 

simulations and graphing. 

 

Please also use the learning  

platform to support your child’s  

learning. 

 

Music 

This  half- term,  J3 will  

continue learning how to 

play the violin.  

The classes that aren’t doing vio-

lin will be working from our Musical 

Express units. 

DT 

In DT, we will make our own food 

dips, thinking about healthy  

eating.. 

 

FRENCH 

The theme for this half term is  

‘Ca Pousse’ (growing things). 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 

Additional information 
Every week your child has ten spellings to 

learn. H34 will be tested on their spellings 

on Monday,  EH4  and J3 will be tested on 

Tuesdays.   

Homework 

Each week, your child will be set a writing 

homework task to complete in their  

homework books. This will be found on their 

class page on the BGFL in J2Bloggy. 

Children will also be set homework on 

Reading Eggs and Mathletics. 

PE  

BH4 will continue their series of swimming 

lessons on Friday mornings A number of 

children in EH4 will also continue going 

swimming on Friday mornings. 

 

This half-term we will be improving our 

fitness and athletics skills. 

 

Please ensure your child comes to school in 

their trainers on these days. 

 

No earrings are permitted to be worn in 

lessons.  Please ensure that if children 

cannot remove earrings independently, 

then they should let an adult take them out 

before school on PE days. 

 

 

 

 

PSHE 

Our theme for this half-term is 

looking after ourselves online. 

 

  

 

History  

In history, we will look at Ancient 

Egypt.  
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